
 

 

TO: Cashmere School Board Members 

 Cashmere Valley Record 

 Wenatchee World 

  

FROM: Glenn Johnson 

 Secretary, Cashmere School Board 

 

RE: Notice of Cancellation 

 

DATE: March 4, 2021 

 

The Monday March 8, 2021 Board Work Session has been 

cancelled due to a scheduling conflict and lack of quorum.  

 


